
 

 

STATEMENT CONCERNING SEPTEMBER 2020 ENTRANCE TEST 

 

During the Covid-19 pandemic, the Grammar Schools Consortium for Shropshire, Walsall and 

Wolverhampton wish to reassure parents, carers and primary school pupils that we are continuing to plan 

for the Entrance Test to take place on/around Monday 14 September 2020. 

We are looking to facilitate a testing environment within the boundaries set by Public Health England and 

the Department for Education and one which adheres to social distancing regulations. Further details will 

follow once the application portal has closed at 4pm on 3 July 2020. The Consortium schools are working 

closely together and in collaboration with the Test provider at this time. 

Parents should continue to visit the portal (https://applyonline2021.gsconsortiumsww.org.uk/) to apply for 

the Test and pupils should expect to sit the Test on or around the advertised day. 

We will continue to update you with any further changes/announcements on each of our schools’ 

websites, which are listed below.  
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